
[transcribed on 2020-05-01 by Laura Habecker] 
 
August [?]1, 1921 
 
Mr. James L. Austin, 
42 Sterling Road, 
Waltham, Mass. 
 
My dear James: 
 
I have your letter and have also 
seen the one your wrote to Professor Bole. 
I understand that you have this opportunity 
in view and so far as I can see at present 
I have nothing to suggest. The positions 
which have developed lately have been filled. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Director. 
 
CFB*AP 


